
DEPARTMENT OF PHIL.050PHY 

SRYN MAWR COLLESE 

ñugust 13, 1979 

Professor Joseph J. Kakelmans 
Man and World 
246 Sparks Building 
The Pennsylvania State University 
University Park, pa. 16802 

Dear Professor Kockelmans, 

I endose herewith the typescript of an article 
which has been submitted to me by Mr. Carlos J. Ramos 
Mattel (Los Caobos, 30-AA-6. Ponce, Puerto Rico, 00731). 

I do not find Mr. Ramos Mattel•s article particularly 
interesting, or attractívely written, or, for that matter, 
ressonably well organizad, but perhaps I am just weary of 
the constantly growing sea of philosophical literature. 
I suggest that Mr. Ramos Mattel's article be submitted 
to one or more readers for proper appraisal. 

Please contact directly Mr. Ramos Mattel's when a 
decisión has been reached concerning acceptance, or 
rejection, of his article. 

With best wishes, 

Sincere l j i , 

JV Fer ra te r -Mor 1> 
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